
SVKM’s 

JITENDRA CHAUHAN COLLEGE OF LAW 
 

DATE:-01.01.2018 

 

NOTICE 

 

Students of II & III LL.B. are 

hereby informed that college 

will re-open on Thursday, 11th 

January, 2018.  
 

 

 

 

Sd/-                                          

  Dr. Priya J. Shah 

                                                       (I/c Principal) 

 

 

 


